
WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 
Minutes of Meeting held on April 14, 2005 
 
 
The Waverly Airport Commission meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. on April 14, 
2005, by Chairperson Steve Palmquist.  
 
Commission members present:  Bob Bauman, Norm Mutchler, Steve Palmquist  and 
Janice Johnson. Also present: Kirk Fisher and Jason Dolf of Cedar Valley Aviation; 
Cyndi Ecker, Council Liaison; and Mike Cherry, City Engineer. Guest: Fred Krumwiede.   
 
The minutes of the meeting held on March 10, 2005, were approved as presented.  
 
The Financial Report for the month ending March 31, 2005, was approved. There were 
no bills presented for payment.   
 
Reports and Announcements:  Jason Dolf reported that a “fly over” has been done of all 
the airports in Iowa where overlays and runway extensions have been done. Pictures 
were taken of these improvements for a DOT Publication.  
 
Unfinished Business:  Mike Cherry reported that he is still working with the FAA 
verifying the Airport Layout Plan and also verifying the ownership of the land.  
Commission needs to research more parking area at the Airport.  Bids were approved 
by the City Council for the construction of the two new hangars.  
 
New Business: Fly-In Pancake Breakfast will be held at the Waverly Airport on Sunday, 
July 17, 2005, in conjunction with Waverly Heritage Days.  Breakfast to be served by 
the Lions Club.  Kirk Fisher of Cedar Valley Aviation asked to have the carpets cleaned 
at the Airport prior to the July 17, 2005, event. It was suggested that he contact Dale’s 
Steamway. He also asked if a “runner” for the hallway could be purchased.  
 
No further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned by motion of Norm Mutchler, 
seconded by Janice Johnson.  
 
Janice Johnson 
Commission Secretary   


